
Community Center Fundraising Update 

Dear Community Members, 

We are excited to share the latest updates on our fundraising efforts for the new community 

center. Thanks to your generous contributions and support, we have successfully raised $50,000 

towards our goal of $100,000. 

Our recent fundraising events, including the bake sale and community garage sale, have been 

particularly successful. We want to extend our heartfelt gratitude to everyone who volunteered 

their time and effort to make these events happen. 

Looking ahead, we have planned several more events, including a charity run and a silent 

auction. We encourage everyone to participate and continue supporting this important project. 

Thank you once again for your continued support. Together, we can build a thriving community 

center that benefits us all! 

Sincerely, 

The Fundraising Committee 


